The original documents are located in Box C26, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 8/28/1975 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 28, 1975

Dear . Pug:

Many thanks for your nice letter of August 22nd. I too, enjoyed seeing you and my visit to Minneapolis was most pleasurable. I'm glad to know that you feel it was a successful one.

I have heard from George Pillsbury and I am still very enthusiastic about having you and him play with me at Burning Tree. However, the dates George suggested, September 13th and 14th and September 20th and 21st, I am scheduled for out-of-town speaking commitments. As I have explained to George, I hope to work it out for another time.

Thank you again for writing and I look forward to seeing you again soon.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely

Francis L. Lund, CLU

New England Life

801 First National Bank Building

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402

appress, re Visit in Minn. LUND-SHEA AGENCY / 801 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG., MINNEAPOLIS, MINN, 55402 / TEL, AREA CODE 612 · 332-8226 August 22, 1975 FRANCIS L. LUND, CLU General Agent President Gerald R. Ford White House Washington, D. C. Dear Mr. President: It was great to see you again personally last Tuesday. Your trip to Minneapolis was well reported by the press and you left a strong impact on "Gopherville." You were most gracious in your remarks about me at the luncheon and my thanks to you for so doing. George Pillsbury and I are eager to test our 15 handicaps lagainst yours at Burning Tree. I understand he has talked to the White House about possible dates. In the meantime I shall attempt to correct my snap hook. Respectfully yours, . Lund, CLU FLL/a